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PETER	J.	MURDOUGH	ELECTED	SRMC’S	39TH	
PRESIDENT;	NEW	BOARD	MEMBERS	ELECTED	
	
	
	

	

OCTOBER	25,	2022	–	At	the	fall	annual	meeting	of	the	

Society	of	Risk	Management	Consultants	(SRMC)	held	on	October	6,	2022,	in	London,	

United	Kingdom,	Mr.	Peter	J.	Murdough,	ARM,	AU	was	elected	as	the	39th	President	of	the	

SRMC.	

	
Mr.	Murdough	is	a	Senior	Consultant	at	Blades,	Crout	&	Proulx,	LLC,	headquartered	in	

Leadville,	CO.	Pete	has	more	than	20	years	of	risk	and	insurance	experience.	Starting	his	

career	as	a	credit	risk	manager,	he	then	made	the	transition	into	insurance	in	2005,	and	in	

2012	moved	into	his	current	role	with	Blades,	Crout	&	Proulx.	Pete’s	work	focuses	on	

contract	reviews,	detailed	policy	analysis,	and	negotiating	terms	and	conditions	on	behalf	

of	his	clients.	Pete	holds	the	professional	designations	of	Associate	in	Risk	Management	

(ARM)	and	Associate	in	Commercial	Underwriting	(AU).	Originally	from	Burlington,	VT,	

and	a	graduate	of	the	University	of	Vermont,	Pete	is	an	avid	runner,	golfer,	gardener,	and	

homebrewer,	and	he	resides	in	Bucks	County,	PA	with	his	wife	and	two	sons.	

	

The	Society	of	Risk	Management	Consultants	is	an	international	organization	of	

professionals	engaged	in	independent	risk	management	and	insurance	consulting.	SRMC		

	

	



members	serve	their	clients	and	the	public	through	research,	education,	exchange	of	

information,	and	the	promotion	of	professional	and	ethical	guidelines.	SRMC	members	do	

not	sell	insurance	and	are	compensated	exclusively	by	their	clients	on	a	fee-for-service	

basis	and	are	held	to	rigid	standards	of	education,	experience,	professionalism,	and	a	code	

of	ethics.	More	information	can	be	found	at	our	website	https://www.srmcsociety.org.	
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